
To editor 

  

Title of the Study: Surgical intervention for malignant bowel obstruction caused 

by gastrointestinal malignancies 

  

Chief investigator:  Pengju Chen, Key laboratory of Carcinogenesis and Translational 

Research (Ministry of Education), department of Unit III , Gastrointestinal Cancer 

Center, Peking University Cancer Hospital & Institute， Beijing China 

  

  

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, 

and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are 

appropriate for the research. 

  

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

  

Sincerely, 

         Nan Yang  2019-9-8  email；yumu006@126.com 

          Department of cancer statistics，Peking University cancer hospital 

 


